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Calendar

 May 9th - BAM Meeting
May 11th - 13th - Spring

  Graduation

Have a Great Summer!!
See you on September 12th!!

Join us for Our
Monthly Meeting
Tuesday, May 9th

Rao’s Bakery, 4440 Dowlen Rd.
5:30 to 7 PM

Meeting begins promptly @ 6 PM.
Rao’s will have food and beverages for purchase.

Benjamin Knox
“Aggie Mom Quilt” Print

Fundraiser

The drawing was held at our April
meeting and our winners are

 Laura Richey and Suzanne Swift.
Congratulations ladies!!

Thank You!!
To our Aggie Moms who helped at Aggie Muster!!
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Congratulations to Our Upcoming Graduates

May 2017
Brittany Ann Broussard

Zac Caraway
Will Darling

Dominique Delgado
Malerie Domingue

Sarah Irving (Veterinary School)

Alexia Minton
Robert Parker

Allie Roby
Victoria Scott

Enrique Villarreal
August 2017

Nathan Viator
Tyler Wike

December 2017
Mark Baldauf

Maggie Morrow
Nick Prewitt

Jared Scheurich
Hannah Strawser

Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club



Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club
Our May 2017 Graduates

Zac Caraway
BA in Communications
May 11, 2017

Zac has been with the Texas
A&M Singing Cadets for 4
years, serving as President and
Vice President in the last 2
years. He also spent many
hours working at the Mac

Resource Center on campus the last 2 years and
served as a Fish Camp Counselor.

Malerie Marie
Domingue
Bachelor of Liberal Arts with a
major in English and a
Communications minor
May 11,2017

Malerie has accepted a
position with Goosehead
Insurance and will be moving
to Henderson, Nevada.

Dominique Delgado
BA in International Studies
with a Commerce Track and a
Minor in Business Management
May 2017

In the Fall of 2017, Dominique
will further her education by
attending law school. All of
Dominque's scholastic efforts
have paid off as she has been

offered scholarships to Texas A&M Law School in
Fort Worth, South Texas College of Law in Houston,
Texas Tech University School of Law in Lubbock,
and LSU's Paul M. Hebert Law Center in Baton
Rouge, LA. Dominique plans to pursue her career
goal of becoming an international lawyer.

Brittany Broussard
BS in Sport Management
May 12, 2017

Brittany is a super senior
graduating with a Sport
Management degree and is
currently completing her full time
internship at TexAgs.  She spends
her spare time with her Miniature

Australian Shepherd BB, reading or Netflixing.
Brittany fell in love with Texas A&M through her
grandfather, class of ‘50, and has had an infatuation
with the Aggies since before she could walk.

William Charles
Darling, Jr.
Bachelor of Science Degree in
Marine Transportation from Texas
A & M University at Galveston
Maritime Academy, May 13th 9:00
a.m. at the Galveston Convention
Center.

Will was appointed Cadet Captain
/Deck Training Officer his senior
year conducting weekly training

exercises for underclass deck cadets. Will completed
Freshman- Senior Summer Training Cruises and a
Commercial Cruise with M/T Overseas Tampa while a
student at the Maritime Academy. He received the J.C.
Rudd Memorial Scholarship from the Office of the
Superintendent Texas A & M Maritime Academy.
Will plans to sit for his Third Mates license exam this
summer.
Will and his family are very appreciative to the Aggie
Moms for his scholarship award and their support
while a student at Texas A & M University Galveston.
Thank you from all the Darlings!  Class of ’14, ‘17’
and ‘19!
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Our May 2017 Graduates

Mario Enrique
Villarreal III
Mechanical Engineering
May 2017

Victoria Scott
Bachelor of Science in
Industrial and Systems
Engineering with an Engineer
Project Management Minor
May 13, 2017

Victoria recently received two
awards at the Texas A&M
Industrial Engineers Awards

and Honors Banquet. One for Outstanding Service to
the department awarded by the faculty and staff and
the other the Distinguished Leadership Award
presented to her by her peers in the student chapter of
the Institute of Industrial and Systems Engineers.
She has accepted an engineering position with Ecolab.

Allie Roby
Bachelor of Science in
Ag Leadership/Sport
Management
May 12, 2017

Allie was on the Deans
List for Spring 2016,
Summer 2016, and Fall
2016.

Robert Parker
Business Honors &
Management
May 2017

Robert will be going to work
for Teach For America in south
central Washington state to
teach Math.

Sarah Marie Irving
College of Veterinary Medicine &
Biomedical Sciences
Doctor of Veterinary Medicine
May 10, 2017

Sarah has a passion for feline
medicine that began with her
experience growing up caring for

her family's geriatric cat. Her first veterinary mentor,
Dr. Kennedy, helped teach her the amazing effect a
veterinarian can have on the patient and the whole
family. Since then she has expanded her knowledge
of feline medicine by being heavily involved with the
Student Chapter of the American Association of
Feline Practitioners. She was a student representative
for two years and was the previous year's club
president. She spent 4 weeks externing at two
different cat only practices, where she was able to
help refine her skills on palpating feline thyroids and
kidneys and managing chronic kidney disease. Her
long term goal is to become ABVP certified in feline
medicine within seven years.  Her favorite area of
practice is surgery. She plans to focus her continuing
education courses on a combination of surgery wet-
labs and ultrasound training.



Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club
BAM Brags

If you have a BAM Brag to share, please email
the information to

beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com with BAM
Brag in the subject line.

Hannah Strawser ‘17
Aggie Ring Day

Jenna Anderson ‘18
Aggie Ring Day

Nick Prewitt ‘17
Aggie Ring Day

3rd Generation Aggie pictured
with his Dad and Grandfather

Sarah Newman ‘18
Aggie Ring Day

Zac Caraway ‘17
and Matt Caraway ‘19

Members of the Singing Cadets

Tyler Wike ‘ 17
Received his ring from his brother Blake ’13 The Texas A&M University Singing Cadets

at their Spring Concert during family weekend.

Maddie Prause ‘18
Aggie Ring Day



Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club

Get your TEXAS A&M purse now. You must have a clear
purse to attend any sporting event now.

Only $10.00!!!!!!
You may order at the monthly meeting, or contact us through email:

beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com or through Beaumont Aggie Moms Facebook

1. Gig ‘Em Yard Signs.  For a minimum $50
donation, you can give us the name of someone to
“GIG” and we will place these signs in their front
yard for a few days of glory!  This makes a great
gift for the family of an incoming freshman.
(Thank you to Glenn Wise for the donation of the
large sign.)

2.  We also sell individual thumbs up Gig ‘Em
signs for $15 at every meeting.

Front of Shirt Back of Shirt

BAM New T-Shirt Design!
T-shirts can be ordered in any color, but the imprint

must remain white.  You may also go to
aceadvertisingtx.com and select a shirt style and color.

For more information you may contact Carol Sanders
@ 409-673-8868 or carol.aceadv@gmail.com.

BAM Brags Cont..
If you have a BAM Brag to share, please email

the information to
beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com with BAM

Brag in the subject line.

Malerie Domingue
and

Brittany Broussard
excited to receive

their Senior gift from
BAM.

Harrison Swift ‘18
Aggie Ring Day

Pictured with sister, Lauren,
mom, Suzanne and dad, John

Malerie Domingue ‘17
Aggie Ring Day



Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club
Spring 2017

TLC Bag Delivery



THANK YOU
to our Beaumont Aggie Moms Sponsors!!

Members, please remember our sponsors when needing these goods or services.
 Be assured that we know and trust them to provide good products, good service and have a good reputation!

BAM SPONSOR ADS
For $50, you can purchase a business card ad in our newsletter and on our website:

Complete the Advertiser form and mail with your business card & $50 check payable to
Beaumont Aggie Moms’ c/o

Donna Swain,1820 Rikisha, Beaumont, TX 77706



Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club

2017-2018 BAM Board Members
President Debbie Baldauf debbald@aol.com

Programs/BAC Liaison Amy Anderson amysa9655@aol.com

Membership Delana Horn  delanahorn@yahoo.com

Communications

Publicity Karen Neild Ksneild@gmail.com

Ways & Means Teresa Caraway
Carol Sanders

tjsc3@yahoo.com
carol.aceadv@gmail.com

Hospitality Kathy Kellas kathy.kellas@sbcglobal.net

Secretary Patricia (Tecoo) Leger Anding tecooleger@gmail.com

Treasurer Jodi Chambers Jchambers3@yahoo.com

Scholarships Karen Batte karen.batte@att.net

Senior Gifts Donna Swain campdonna@sbcglobal.net

TLC Bags Susan Jones jones102090@yahoo.com

Chaplain/Correspondence Anita Judice anitajudice@gmail.com

How to contact Beaumont Aggie Moms (BAM)
Email: beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com

Facebook: Beaumont Aggie Moms
(‘Friend’ us to post (upon approval) photos, rental needs, transportation, etc.)

Check out our Website: beaumont.aggiemoms.org

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL
Delana Horn, Membership Chair, is ready to receive your membership renewal in the mail

or at any meeting. Our membership year runs June–May.
Let’s make this our highest membership year ever!

You can find our form on our website.  Membership is $25.  If you don’t
have a current Aggie, you can be a full member (can hold position)

 or an Associate Member ($15).


